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15th May 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Reception Summer Term Trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park, Doncaster – Wednesday 22nd 
May 2024  
 
Ahead of our trip next Wednesday we would just like to give some clear guidelines about what 
your child will need to wear and bring with them. 
 
The wildlife park do not have any storage facilities for us to leave bags/lunch. Therefore, 
children will need to bring their own bag to carry their belongings. Please ensure it is a 
backpack style bag which is comfortable for them to carry and not too big. School will provide a packed lunch for those who have 
requested one and these will be given out to the children to carry themselves in their bags. Please send your child with a filled 
water bottle. If you are providing your own packed lunch please note: we are a nut free school therefore please do not send any 
produce that contains, or may contain nuts. All packed lunch items need to be entirely disposable but no glass bottles please.   
 
Currently the weather is very unpredictable! If it is a hot day please ensure your child has sun cream applied before they come to 
school and if necessary send it in their bag to reapply at lunchtime. If it is a hot day please send your child with a named sunhat.  
 
Children will need to wear their usual full school uniform, school shoes and coat. School will provide high visibility jackets for 
children to wear. 
 
Any children requiring travel sickness pills need to be given them before coming to school and a further dose should be handed 
to the Class Teacher, along with written instructions for the return journey. 
 
We intend to return to school by 3.30pm depending on traffic. We will contact school and you will be informed if we are going to 
be late. 
 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Goldthorpe and Mrs Watkins 
EYFS Unit Managers 
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